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Cottage in the Meadow to begin conducting monthly tours 
First tour scheduled for Thursday, April 3, 2014 

 

Cottage in the Meadow is a home away from home for terminally ill patients who are unable to receive 
the care they need at home and for the caregivers who need occasional respite. 

Yakima Valley Memorial Hospital wants you to learn more about Cottage in the Meadow and its 
hospice program and is offering monthly tours beginning in April. The goal is to help you better 
understand the program and the types of care that are provided. 

These one-hour tours will be conducted at 3 p.m. the first Thursday of every month. The first tour will 
be Thursday, April 3, at Cottage in the Meadow, 1208 S. 48th Ave., Yakima. 

For more information, contact Dottie Hildebrand at 574-6752. 
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